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Dear Board Counsel Dana Wucinski,

My name is Jacqi Kernaghan and I'm a PA working in Pennsylvania for the past 17 years. | am
writing in support of the Proposed Rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to Physician
Assistants as written. The changes in these regulations will modernize the delivery of
patient care by the Physician — PA teams in Pennsylvania, especially in my practice.
Please let me know if you have any specific questions - I'd be happy to discuss these
elements further with you.

Sincerely,

Jacqi Kernaghan, MS, PA-C, DFAAPA
Osteoporosis Center of Delaware County
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